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Upcoming Holidays Will Delay Some  
CVWMA Collections  

 

 No curbside recycling or trash collections on Christmas Day & New Year’s Day 
 

CVWMA curbside recycling collection and trash collections will have a one day delay in 

collections December 25-28 and January 2-5. There will be no collections on Tuesday, December 25
th
 

(Christmas Day) and on Tuesday, January 1, 2013 (New Year’s Day).  

RED WEEK curbside recyclers will have a one day delay in collections December 25-28. BLUE 

WEEK curbside recyclers will have one day delay in collections January 2-5.  Curbside recyclers should 

place bins or carts at the curb by 7 am on the day after their regularly scheduled day. Friday collections 

will take place on Saturday.  

CVWMA’s trash collections Tuesday through Friday in Hopewell and Petersburg only will have 

a one day delay in collections December 25-28 and January 2-5. Note: Trash collection in Ashland and 

Colonial Heights on regular schedule both weeks. 

If any pending inclement weather forecast should change any of the information included in this 

announcement, updated information will be posted to the CVWMA website at www.cvwma.com  

For additional information about CVWMA programs, please call the Recycling Hotline at 340-

0900 or the Trash Collection Hotline at 425-0500 or visit www.cvwma.com 

# # # 
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